
WAGON TRAIN REGISTRATION PRIVACY POLICY:

Fort Seward, Inc. requires your contact and payment information, in 

order to process your order. However, we believe in keeping your 

contact information confidential. We do not practice giving out our 

mailing list to other businesses, nor will we publish it on our websites.

Although we hope each of us have a safe and fun covered wagon 

train, we all know life, animals, and Mother Nature is sometimes 

unpredictable. For that reason, we also require all Registrants to 

provide emergency contact information, should you be become sick or 

injuried during our annual covered wagon train. This is so we can 

contact those you wish us to contact, should it becomes necessary to 

do so.

Occasionally, we may email you about our future covered wagon 

trains, special discounts, or new novelty items that we offer on our 

own website.


